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February Newsletter

Dear St Peter's Catholic Academy Community,

Welcome back to school after our half term break! It's wonderful to see our pupils 
return, bringing their energy and enthusiasm with them.

We're now entering the season of Lent, an important time in our Catholic faith. This 
period gives us a chance to reflect, renew ourselves, and grow spiritually. I encourage 
everyone in our school family to embrace this special time as we journey towards 
Easter.

I'm very pleased to introduce two new members of our staff team: Mrs Hayward and 
Mrs Clews. They bring fresh ideas and skills to our school, and I'm sure they'll help 
make learning even more enjoyable for our pupils. Please join me in giving them a 
warm St Peter's welcome.

As we start this new half term, we have many chances to learn and grow together. 
Let's approach the coming weeks with enthusiasm and determination. We will 
continue to create an environment where every pupil can do their best, where we 
encourage curiosity, and where we build strong foundations for lifelong learning.

Let's work together, guided by faith, to help every member of our school community 
reach their full potential.

Mr. Hodgson
Principal



Thank you to everyone who was 
able to donate towards our 
collection for Place2Be, the 
children’s mental health charity. 

Place2Be is a UK-based charity 
that provides mental health 
support and training in 
schools. Their mission is to help 
children and young people get the 
support they need to thrive.

We were able to raise £121.49. 

Thank you. 

Our catering company, Food 
Solutions, gave our children the 
exciting opportunity to learn 
about and taste a variety of 
exotic fruits, as well as learn 
about the importance of fruit for 
our health. 

They tried mango, dragon fruit, 
physalis, star fruit and more…

Hopefully they will have told you 
all about it when they got home 
and have been asking to try 
them again!

Place2Be Fundraising

Exotic Fruit Tasting



Year 2 have had a busy month in 
February!

Earlier in the month, they visited 
Potteries Museum for a Reginald 
Mitchell/Spitfire workshop, for their 
History Unit. They were lucky enough
handled artifacts, listen to the history of 
the Spitfire and of course, saw it up 
close!

Later in the month, Year 2 were visited by 
Hanley Fire Station for a fire safety talk, the 
children had the opportunity to sit inside a 
real fire truck!

BSL (British Sign Language) club also had an 
amazing first session. They quickly learnt 
the alphabet and how to finger spell their 
names, as well as numbers to 10.

What an amazing month they have had. 

Year 2 Visit the Potteries 
Museum and the Fire Station

We are excited to announce 
the launch of St. Peter’s first 
Stay and Play sessions. 

Every Thursday afternoon from 
1:30pm – 3:00pm, children 
ages 0-4 and their parents are 
welcome to enjoy a lovely 
atmosphere, socialise and play 
together. 

Refreshments available. We 
look forward to seeing you 
there!

Stay and Play – Every 
Thursday

1:30pm – 3:00pm



Year Star Award Handwriting 
Award

Learning 
Behaviours

Goldfinch 
Award

TT Rockstars

YN Mahdi Ahmed
Ayah Omar

Fatima Adeel
Taha Shakil
Abdul Sohail

Manha Balal
Brett Roman 
Prince
Amelia Istoc

YR Md Unaiys Khan
Aliyah Khaliq
Tazwar Tamir

Abdul Taweed
Md. Hashim Tahir
Henry Stubbs

Oliver Lee
Arissa Ali

Tayyibah Khan
Tama Igbiriki
Jodelle Asubiojo

Y1 Omar Malik
Whole Class
Damian Robins

Ijeoma Barter-Eneje
Sheikha Nishad
Elias Asiedu

Samira Choudhury
Saif Arslan

Kelvin Sithole
Suleiman Khan
Kinglsey Obeng

Y2 Alaia Akhtar
Navroop Kang
Stefania Stan

Saif Sherafghan
Arin Mariwan
Imaan Ali

Kaashif Khalid
Jacob Hughes
Poppie Beswick

Hashim Imran
Shayan Islam
Arin Mariwan

Tamjid Leeton
Yousaf Muhammed
Hasan Saber

Y3 Ruby Rahman
Adam Yahya
Humayra Choudhury

Humayra Choudhury
Cody Mofina
Saimah Uddin

Luqman Rabani
Hardeep Singh
Naomi Trocewicz

Daniel Mustafa
Khadija Ahmed
Daniel Mustafa

Cody Mofina

Y4 Maryam Khan
Bawan Ibrahim
Ibrahim Uddin

Wafaa Fayyaz
Amelia Ali
Haiza Imran

Rohaan Ahmed
Sulaiman Ali
Huwainaa Aqeeb

Ugochi Nwanguma
Aron Mariwan
Rohaan Ahmed

Isaac Dwumfour

Y5 Oscar Stubbs
Lily Moges
Hadi Imran

Abubakr Imran
Saif Aqeed

Monira Choudhury
Mahnoor Fatima
Mia Mofina

Mahnoor Fatima
Naziha Islam
Jayden Lee

Carla Tavares da 
Rocha
Ayaan Raja
Ernest Obeng-Boafo

Y6 Momin Faisal
Rafi Rahman
Christian Balogh

Laaibah Ahmed
Faryal Yousaf
Sufian Shamraiz

Dastan Mustafa
Tasin Leeton
Raees Sherfghan

Raees Sherafghan
Yusuf Haji
Zayan Khan

Innaya Haque
Tasin Leeton
Momin Faisal



Name Class

Wednesday 5th March Little Library Van visits Nursery 

Wednesday 5th March Y5+6 Trip to the Regent Theatre to see War Horse

Thursday 6th March World Book Day!

Monday 10th-14th March British Science Week

Friday 14th March Non-Uniform Day for chocolate egg donations

Friday 28th March Mother’s Day breakfast

Friday 28th March EYFS Mothers Day Assembly

Friday 11th April School Closes for half term 3:10pm


